
  ATTACHMENT III 

 

 

From: Collin Thormoto  

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 10:13 AM 

To: Amy Cole-Bloom <Amy.Cole@hayward-ca.gov>; Carol Lee <Carol.Lee@hayward-ca.gov>; 

Evelyn Olivera <Evelyn.Olivera@hayward-ca.gov>  

Subject: Resignation from the CSC 

 

Dear Dr. Cole-Bloom, Chair Bruckner-Carrillo, and Vice Chair Moore, 

I hope you are well.  

I wanted to reach out and formally submit my resignation from the Community Services 

Commission, effective October 17.  

I'll be at the next meeting and hope to be a resource for whomever decides to take on the 

position of Parliamentarian this year. 

I hope to give a small statement during the Commissioner Comments section of the meeting, 

but figured I should let you all know before then. There doesn't appear to be a process outlined 

in the Bylaws, at least not that I could find. 

Hope you all have a great week ahead of you and I look forward to seeing you all at the next 

meeting. :) 

All the best, 

Collin Thormoto 
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